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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Enclosed you should find: 

● Your child’s / children’s End of Year 

Report. 

● A copy of your child’s end of year 

Growth Mindset Report. 

● An ‘End of Year Expectations Booklet’ 

for your child’s year group 

● Details of our ‘Stepping Forward 

Program’ for September 

 

Our Year 6 Leavers 

Jasmine, Marley, Olivia, Robin, Tom and 

Zara, it is with enormous sadness that we say 

goodbye to you. We are determined that we 

will ‘meet again,’ in September. We have 

already started considering an outdoor 

Farewell Service and or a reunion / goodbye 

celebration of some kind, again this may need 

to be outdoors but we will definitely make 

something happen. 

We know that you are all busy getting 

your new uniforms and everything that you 

need for your different high schools, which 

this year include Ripley St Thomas, 

Lancaster, Lancaster Girls’ Grammar School 

and Garstang Community Academy. All 

these schools are extremely fortunate to be 

receiving you in September - you are an 

amazing bunch of young people and we are 

extremely proud of you! 

We must also say a huge thank you to 

the parents, for whom this is a final farewell! 

For the Thornton’s and Makinson’s, it is the 

end of an era! We cannot thank you enough 

for the support and friendship which you 

have shown to our school over the many 

years that you have been involved. For the 

King family it was a shorter time with us but 

from the start you embraced all things 

Winmarleigh and gave us so much support - 

thank you! 

 

Our New Starters! 

We are really looking forward to seeing 

Chloe and Summer in September. Sadly the 

girls have not been able to benefit from our 

usual induction programme. We know you 

both well through Annie and Jacob but Mrs. 

Darling is going to make sure that you have 

plenty of time to get to know us again in 

September. We can’t wait to see you! 

 

Finally, to all our families, thank you for all 

your support over this year. We have had 

some tremendous highlights! The autumn 

term ended with our wonderful Christmas 

production and the Spring term began with 

our very successful Ofsted Inspection. 

Unfortunately, we hardly had time to bask in 

our glory and share the news locally, before 

Co-vid 19 began to hit us and we all had to 

start navigating through one of the worst 

times many of us have experienced.  

Thank you for all your support over the last 

few months. It has been lovely to see a few of 

the children back in school over the last 

weeks; we cannot wait to get back to a new 

sort of normality in September.  



 

Until then, whatever you are doing we hope 

you keep well; hopefully the lovely weather 

will return. If there is anything at all that you 

need or we can help with during the holidays, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Very best wishes to all our parents, carers, 

grandparents and friends! 

Mrs. Alexander 

 


